

LOBBY BRIEFING

time: 5.00      date: 10.6.82

We repeated this morning's lobby.

We said we had briefed this morning that the MoD had wanted to get the full picture before releasing details, now that they had judged for security reasons it would be better not to do so, we must accept that situation.

We said that it should not be assumed that because of MoD's decision the number of casualties is very large. MoD had said last night that the attacks were more serious than previously indicated.

SW